
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Illinois Retired Teachers Association - Unit 90 

Holiday Luncheon 
 

 

At the Meridian Banquet & Conference Center 

Rolling Meadows, IL 

 

Wednesday, December 3, 2008 

Program 
 

11:00 am........................... Social Hour 

Roger’s Raffle 

Welcome by Liz White (Event Coordinator) 

Noon................................ Luncheon 

Remarks by President Len Kortekaas 

Raffle drawing by Roger Steingraber 

 

Join us for other Unit 90 events such as our Spring Bus Tour, 

Summer Luncheon, Day at the Races, Golf Outing. 

More information can always be found on our website: 

http://www.irta-unit90.org 

The meetings of the Unit 90 Executive Board are open to all 

interested members.  Join us on the FIRST WEDNESDAY of each 

month (except July and December) at 

the Arlington Heights Senior Center at 10:00 am. 

2008 Unit 90 Executive Board 

President:  Len Kortekaas Vice President:  Liz White 

Secretary:  Frank Compton Treasurer:  Bob Ferguson 

Legislative: Bob Lyons, Jesse Macro Region 3 Rep.:  Doris Haack 

Communications: Bill McCauley Membership:  Bobby Reinhardt 

Ambassador:  Roger Steingraber Webmaster:  Reinhard Taylor 

Volunteer Services:  Carolyn White Info Services:  Rich Chierico 

Member Benefits:  Mary Loy Tansey Health I&P:  Mary Hurd 

Foundation Services:  Doris Haack 


